
Bike! Walk! Northwest Georgia 
Coosa Valley Regional Bike/Ped Task Force 

September 4th, 2008 
Minutes 

 
David Kenemer called the meeting to order. 
 
Minutes of the August 2008 meeting were approved. 
 
Safe Routes, Youth Bike/Ped Safety- Julie Meadows: Gave presentation on safety education 
toolkit. GDOT Safe Routes funding situation was discussed. 
 
BWNWGA website- Bill Moll: Website is under renovation.  Each City or County may want to 
develop a brochure with events for tourism purposes to post on site. 
 
Regional Bike Routes- Bill Moll: Signage of Polk, Chattooga, Walker underway; none are 
complete.  Some locations awaiting DOT signposts.  Local coordination is key.  
 
ProBike-ProWalk 2008 Seattle:  Bill is represent BWNWGA at the summit with Bike!Walk! 
booth, with handouts and Bike!Walk! brochure.  Registration paid from BWNWGA funds, not 
GDOT funds. 
 
Other business 
Upcoming 
 Tim Jones - CelEARTHbration, Will be there for BWNWGA on September 27, in 

Cartersville, highlighting all things green, sponsored through Bartow Environmental 
Management Systems. 

 Bill Moll – Will be there for BWNWGA for the Tenth anniversary of Silver Comet Trail and 
completion of Chief Ladiga Trail in Alabama, September 27, in Esom Hill, sponsored by 
PATH Foundation. 

 
Progress to 2008-2009 Fiscal plan – David Kenemer: We have been told the GDOT Contract will 
be sign within the next few days.  Any changes to the Contract are still unknown. 

 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


